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19 May 2009
Mr D Darlington
Secretary
The Entrance Community Precinct Committee
PO Box 349
The Entrance 2261

Dear Mr Darlington
The Entrance Library

Thank you for your letter of 7 May 2009 regarding the future of The Entrance Library. | am
pleased that your Committee finds the services and facilities of The Entrance Library and
Customer Service Centre useful to the community.

As stated in the Planning Strategy the intent of the provision of a new facility at Bateau Bay is
to improve the services to the community in the whole of The Entrance Social Planning
District, which encompasses both Bateau Bay and The Entrance.

Community consultation will be undertaken during the development of the new library and
customer service centre and all interested parties will be encouraged to submit their
proposals and concerns as part of this process.

The matters of access for the community raised in your letter will certainly be part of the
planning process.

Yours faithfully

Je cBride
Manager Library Services




